
December 20, 2007 
 

On December 17, 2007, Santa Claus (Toby Thompson) visited The 
American Legion Post 267 in Marshall.  Santa was there to visit 
with the children, adults, and instructors from the Sabine Valley    
MHMR Workshop.  Santa visited and gave gifts to 40 children and 
adults from the workshop. Seven adult instructors also received 
gifts from Santa.  The American Legion, The American Legion 
Auxiliary, and The Sons of the American Legion provided snacks 
and sandwiches and gifts, while Lonnie Duke furnished the music.  
For a heart warming and satisfying experience, this visit from Santa 
was very special.  The students of the Sabine Valley MHMR had a 
wonderful time and the excitement they showed when Santa came 
in the door was a site to see.  They danced and laughed and their 
excitement was rewarding.  The American Legion Family at Post 
267 hold this event every year at Christmas and look forward to it 
each year. 
 
For God and Country  
Jeff Alvis  
Squadron Commander 
Sons of the American Legion 
Squadron 267 


	December 20, 2007 

